
Ref 38 District Councillor 
 
Dear Sir, 
 

I support the concept of community land trusts and the ability to provide affordable housing by this 
method.  We should encourage such initiatives in our policies as another means to achieving 
affordable houses in our district. 
 
Regards, 

 

Brian Donnelly 
Chairman - Planning Committee (South) 
 
Telephone: 01798 874101    
Email: Brian.Donnelly@horsham.gov.uk 

3 Barclay Court, Skeyne Drive, Pulborough, RH20 2BG 
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